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6? D?

Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff o f  Southern Illinois University

Vol. 2, No. 14 
June 1, 1970

John Flamer, federal construction compliance officer for the Edwardsville 
and Carbondale campuses, will assume duties as internal compliance officer 
for the Edwardsville campus Civil Service system. Mr. Flamer's area of 
responsibility will be under the heading "Office of Community Relations 
and Equal Employment Opportunity."

"Mississippi River Festival," a color documentary film tracing the develop­
ment of the 1969 concert series and giving a behind-the-scenes look into 
many facets of Festival operation, will be shown in the Madisofl Room of 
the University Center on Thursday, June 4, at 10:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m.,
1:30 p.m. and 2:30 p.m. Running time is 20 minutes. The film was directed 
and edited by Don Magary and written by Kathy O'Dell, both of University 
News Services. Frank Paine of University Film Productions was the producer. 
The film includes live performances and rehearsal scenes with the St. Louis 
Symphony Orchestra, and will be shown on KSD-TV July 5 at 6 p.m. Thursday's 
showings are open to the campus community.
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